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Corruption 
 
SAAADA recently received information that led us to believe that certain personnel at CFR may 
be charging a fee to get firearms onto the correct dealer code (so that license applications can 
be processed). We understand the business necessity to keep stock turning over, to keep 
making gun-sales, but this Info-Slip does not offer you the contact details for such a service. 
 

Please note that any of the following would constitute corruption (this is not an exhaustive list): 
• Paying an official for their services, whether cash or in kind 
• Paying an official to expedite any procedure or service, including processing SAP 350 

dealer transfer forms or SAP 271 license application forms 
• The mere offer of such payment to an official, even via an intermediary 
• The mere request of such payment from an official, even via an intermediary 

 

Corruption is an offense that carries severe penalties, with a minimum of 15 years in jail 
following conviction! 
 

Many dealers are facing financial strain, some are desperate to keep their business afloat. We 
know that times are desperate, and desperate times lead to desperate measures. We know that 
CFR is operating ultra vires and is failing to deliver any sort of service to dealers, and the public. 
We all know that the SAP 350 Fiasco is the root cause of severely declined gun sales and 
cancellations. All this inevitably leading to corrupt activities but blaming the CFR would not be a 
valid excuse in the event of prosecution. Please resist any temptation you face that may be 
corrupt. 
 

If it sounds too good to be true, if it involves a payment to an official, it is probably corrupt! 
 

Regards, 
 

Jonathan 
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